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Johnson-Brock School Board meets

(KLZA)-- Johnson-Brock School Superintendent Jeff Koehler updated the Board
of Education Monday night on traveling to Washington D.C. along with Principal
Lucus Dalinghaus, Kindergarten teacher Kristine Ideus and Guidance Counselor
DeeAnn Richardson to accept the Blue Ribbon Award for the school district on
November 3 & 4.

The plaque and banner will be on display at the school.

Koehler also updated the board on personnel options and the building project
plans. It was also noted the football bleachers have arrived and plans are in the
works for installing them.

Board members also approved the slae of one of the spare buses through an
auction site.

Carolyn Hahf updated board membes on the Teammates program which
currenlty has 95 matches and 30 students currently waiting on a match. She noted
an alum recently donated $500 to the Teammates program and that Fast Global
Solution in Auburn made a donation which will be used to purchase movie tickets
to the Auburn Theater for mentees.

A teaching contrat for the 2023-24 school year was approved for Glenda Deanne
Riveros and the Board voted to increase Para sub pay by $20 per day.
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